
 

   

 

Curitiba, August 26th, 2020 

CHAIRMAN COMMUNICATION 007/2020 

 

To the Traditional Karate family, 

We hope that everyone is in good health together with your families and 

communities.   

 

1. We would like to welcome all of our new affiliates, hoping that everyone can add 

to the growing and strengthening of ITKF. 

2. We would also like to thank all of our affiliates who actively participated in the re-

registration process and in attracting new affiliates. 

3. We inform that, as previously announced, we will start the process of collecting the 

2020 annuities. The Secretariat and Treasury staff will send the payment 

procedures via PayPal. After the payment, the OFFICIAL MEMBERSHIP DIGITAL 

CERTIFICATE will be sent to each country. 

4. The Technical Committee scheduled the 1st ITKF GLOBAL ONLINE SEMINAR 

for 12th September. This event will be held online with free access to all ITKF 

members. 

5. We also inform that at the Directors Meeting of August 24, the following 

COMMISSIONS were created by unanimous vote:  

ITKF WOMEN´S NETWORK, SOCIO-EDUCATIONAL PROJECTS, OKINAWAN 

KARATE and KOBUDO, COMPLIANCE and ETHICS. 

 

The Tradition Continues 

 

 

Gilberto Gaertner 

ITKF Chairman 


